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SHERMAN BOARD OF EDUCATION
SHERMAN, CONNECTICUT 06784

BUDGET AND MAINTENANCE COMMITTEE MEETING - MARCH 7, 2022
MEETING HELD VIA ZOOM

5:30 PM

A Budget and Maintenance Committee Meeting of the Sherman Board of Education was called to order
by Mr. Laughlin at 5:32 PM on March 7, 2022 via Zoom.

1. PRESENT
For the Board: Mr. Laughlin, Mrs. Diotte, Mrs. Frey, Mrs. Grasseler, and Mr. Philipakos
Administration: Dr. Melendez, Mrs. DiBartolo, Mr. Dudics, and Mrs. Coonan

2. DISCUSSION
Discussion took place regarding expenses related to the transition to an interim, part-time
Superintendent.

The discussion also included the appropriate way to appreciate and categorize tuition revenues
within the current and future spending plans. There was also a review of Special Education
needs related to confirmation and potential changes to enrollment.

3. ADJOURNMENT
Meeting adjourned at 6:52 PM

Respectfully submitted,

Tim Laughlin
Chair, Budget and Maintenance Committee
Sherman Board of Education
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